From: Crowley, James

To: Paul Castro; Wayne Bergman; Kelly Churney
Subject: Coyo Taco - Z-19-00211
Date: Thursday, June 04, 2020 4:15:01 PM

*+*Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity. ******

Paul, Wayne, and Kelly,

After speaking with my client, we would like to ask for a deferral of this item until the November
Town Council meeting. We think that meeting before then would be premature given the loss of the
past several months due to COVID-19 and the slower summer months, when interested neighbors
might be out of Town.

Thank you,

Jamie

James M. Crowley, Esq. | Shareholder
Environmental & Land Use

777 S. Flagler Drive, Suite 500 East
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
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